
MSR/Cascade Designs Recalls Camping Cooking Pots Due to Burn and Scald Hazards 

 
Cascade Designs Inc. have issued a voluntary recall of certain cooking pots sold individually and as part 
of sets from 2008 through February 2024. The pot handles can detach, disengage or become loose, 
potentially spilling contents, including hot liquids and causing a burn hazard.  
 
The affected products are: 
 

 
 
 
Affected consumers should immediately stop using the recalled camping cooking pot(s) and contact 
Cascade Designs’ distributor or local retailer for a free replacement pot handle/lifter that is compatible 
with the affected pot. The replacement pot handle/lifter is secure, easy to use and does not require 
tools.  
 
Affected consumers in Singapore may contact the local MSR distributor at info@outdoorlife.com.sg 
to inquire about obtaining a free replacement pot handle/lifter, or visit MSR/Cascade Designs Inc. 
website for more information.  
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